
FIRST TERM-ADVENT
NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2023

Official Newsletter from Parish Ambassadors at St Bede’s

This issue:
Remembrance Day

PAGE 01

WE COMMIT OURSELVES TO LOVE, RESPECT AND SERVE ONE
ANOTHER AS DISCIPLES OF JESUS CHRIST

PAGE 01

Christ The King

PAGE 02

Catholic School Inspection

PAGE 02

Dates for the diary

PAGE 02

Follow on instagram, twitter
and facebook

SEE ST BEDE ’S  YOUTUBE
TO JOIN IN OUR

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP

On Fr iday 10th November ,  our  school  community came
together  to remember and celebrate those who had gone
before us .  L i turgica l  prayers  were prepared and said by
staf f  and students  together .  Mr F ie lds led the s i lence with
a beaut i fu l  rendi t ion of  The Last  Post .  We were a lso
honoured to be jo ined by a serving member of  the Armed
Forces ,  Lance Corporal  Kirk  to mark this  occasion.

St Bede’s Remembers

https://www.instagram.com/saint.bedes/?hl=en-gb
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Upcoming Projects

MRS COTTERILL AND MRS JACKSON

On Friday 17th November, 170 pupils walked down to St
Bernadette’s Church to join Fr Lim in celebrating a Mass for the
youth-Christ The King. We had a wonderful celebration of youth,
heading the call of Pope Francis for people to follow in the
footsteps of Our Lady, going in haste to others and dedicating our
lives to Jesus. We were reminded that Jesus was a young person
who lead; we are called to return to the source of youth; how we
can be mighty little saints living our lives in the fullness of the
Gospel.

The mission
statement is
celebrated

throughout the
school and this is
implicit in the way

that the school
operates

CATHOLIC SCHOOL
INSPECTION REPORT

We would love to invite our parish into the school more to
celebrate with us and share in the work that we do as a
community. Next week, Friday 15th December, Mass will be held at
1:30 in the school chapel and you are invited to join us for a cup
of tea and a slice of cake afterwards. If possible, please call
reception on 01724245151 to reserve a seat.

Parish Mass in school-Friday 15th December

Christ The King

This half-term, we have our Parish Mass 15th December, all are
welcome. This is to celebrate Advent and a wonderful start to our
academic year.
Carols by Candlelight will be held at St Bede’s school on
Wednesday 20th December, 6pm start. We would love to see as
many of you there as possible. 

Catholic School
Inspection

St Bede’s has recently undergone a

comprehensive inspection into the Catholic

Character of the school. The inspection

recognised the dedication of our student

leaders, who inspire us all at St Bede’s through

their commitment to the faith education of our

students. These students really are our

‘Missionary Disciples’ who move us to action,

share experiences and are living examples of

our mission in action.

The full report can be found at

https://www.stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/wp-

content/uploads/sites/37/2023/11/St-Bedes-

Scunthorpe-CSI-Report.pdf


